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This Week’s Mass Intentions: 
 

Saturday, May 11 
4:00 pm Mass, Hammond – Jerry Boisvert  
(Dodo Boisvert) 
Sunday, May 12 – ASCENSION OF THE LORD 
8:30 am Mass – Royce & Elsbeth Kenoyer 
10:30 am Mass – Dandi Kenoyer 
Noon Mass, Spanish – Our Parish Family 
 

 

Tuesday, May 14 
8:00 am Mass – Sam Morrow (Joe & Jean Herman) 
Wednesday, May 15 
8:00 am Mass –Sam Morrow (Joe & Jean Herman) 
 8:40 am ~ 6:00 pm – Weekly Adoration 
5:00 pm ~ Confessions 
Thursday, May 16 
3:00 pm Mass, Hammond - Sam Morrow  
(Joe & Jean Herman) 
 Friday, May 17 
8:00 am Mass – Midshipman Nolan Irish  
(Capt. Curt Nehring) 
Saturday, May 18 
4:00 pm Mass, Hammond – Jerry Boisvert  
(Dodo Boisvert) 
Sunday, May 19 – PENTECOST SUNDAY 
8:30 am Mass – Audrey Weber (Mike & Dana 
Berny) 
10:30 am Mass – Our Parish Family 
Noon Mass, Spanish – Joni Taylor Marcks 
 

 Parish Offertory  

Sunday, April 28, 2024 
 

Hammond:   $   585.85 

  Astoria:   $3,286.00 

 Mail:    $1,125.00 

 Online:   $   225.00 

 Total:   $5,221.85 
  

 

 

 

 

Sunday, May 5, 2024 
 

Hammond:   $1,439.80 

  Astoria:   $3,176.00 

 Mail:    $   350.00 

 Online:   $2,940.00 

 Total:   $7,905.80 
 

Catholic Charities:  $598.00 
 

 

Thank you! 

  

Liturgy: The Work of the Church 
On May 12, 2024 

We will use the 2nd week’s schedule: 
 

Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion:  
8:30 am – Mr. Croos 
10:30 am – Volunteer needed 
Lector 
4:00 pm, Hammond – Jerry Lencioni 
8:30 am – Ed Johnston 
10:30 am – Beverly Crosby 

 

Liturgy: The Work of the Church 
On May 19, 2024 

We will use the 3rd week’s schedule: 
 

Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion:  
8:30 am – Fergus Loughran 
10:30 am – Volunteer needed 
Lector 
4:00 pm, Hammond – Dolores Sharp  
8:30 am – Tammy Loughran 
10:30 am – Matthew Burgher 

 
 
 
 

 

PENTECOST SUNDAY  

May 19, 2024 
1st Reading: Acts of the Apostles 2:1-11 

2nd Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:3b-7,12-13 

Gospel: John 20:19-23 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Welcome to our Parish Family! 
¡Bienvenidos a nuestra familia parroquial! 

 

Hector Figueroa & Claudia Pinilla Family 

Carol Farris and Grace Farris 

Gerardo Martin & Alondra Zirate Family 
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ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
 
 

“Let us do our duty well; let us go straight to God; let us 

work to become very humble, very patient, very 

mortified, and very charitable.”   
St. Vincent de Paul (1581-1660) 

 

Pantry needs for the month of May –  
Top Ramen, Paper Towels, TP 

 

Food Pantry hours ... TUESDAY's 1PM – 3PM … 
FRIDAY's & May 25th 10AM – NOON  

 

For additional information  
please call (503) 325-2007 or email 

stvdp.astoria@gmail.com 
 

St Vincent de Paul Society is an equal opportunity provider 
 

 
 

BULLETIN INFORMATION 
Until further notice, please email Amy bulletin 

information at amyr@stmaryastoria.com. 
The deadline is 4:00 pm on Wednesdays. 

Thank you! 
 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS:  
 

Baby Bottle Campaign  
 Coast Pregnancy Clinic 

Collection: May 12th – June 16th  
 

Join us in offering hope and life to the women, 
men and unborn babies in our community 
through this life affirming ministry. Your 
partnership enables us to offer our services at 
no cost. 

Three ways to give: 
1. Fill a bottle with change, cash or checks 
2. Online @ www.coastpregnancyclinic.org 
3. Mail a check to 279 6th St, Astoria, OR 97103 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you! 

 

WILLIAM  J. LEAHY COUNCIL 1307 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
 

W.C. WALLACE MEMORIAL 

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
 

These scholarships and awards are open to any High 

School senior who is a member of St. Mary Star of the 

Sea Parish. 
 

To apply for this scholarship, fill out the application 

form, and attach a brief (200 words or 

less) description of how your faith has 

affected your life during your high 

school years.  Scholarship Forms can be 

obtained from the Parish Office, (K of C) 

Knights of Columbus mail tray.   
 

Return completed applications to the Parish Office,  

K of C mail tray by May 21, 2024. 
 

For the Charlie Turina Athlete of the Year Award 

simply  submit an athlete’s name on paper and list 

achievements.  Return to the K of C mail tray also.  
 

If you have any questions, please call 

Dan Ewald 503-338-8961 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
AVAILABLE  

 

Catholic Daughters Court 
Colombia 151 is happy to announce again 
we are offering scholarship assistance to 
eligible members of our parish community.  
 
This assistance is available to any St. Mary 
Star of the Sea parishioner needing help to 
continue their education. It is available not 
only to graduating seniors but any member 
of our parish needing assistance. Whether 
it be to trade school, or already enrolled in 
school needing help to continue with your 
education.  
 
The application packet is available in the 

parish office. 
It must be returned by May 31,2024. 

Contact person for further information: 
Margie Jones 425-760-3683 

 
 

 

 

mailto:stvdp.astoria@gmail.com
mailto:amyr@stmaryastoria.com
http://www.coastpregnancyclinic.org/
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Rev. David Janes 

49th Anniversary of Priestly 
Ordination 

Please join Father David for a Mass 
to celebrate this special occasion, 
followed by a luncheon reception. 

Trinity Sunday, May 26, 2024 
10:00 am 

St. John the Evangelist Church 
445 N Maple St 

Yamhill, OR 97148 
RSVP to agodfrey@archdpdx.org or 

(503) 233-8316 
 

 

 
 

 

Join us in celebrating  

Fr. William’s 25th  

Priestly Ordination Anniversary!  
 

Sunday, June 23, 2024 
11:00 am Mass 

(10:30 and Noon Masses combined) 
 

Celebrant: Bishop Peter Smith 
 

Reception to follow in the auditorium. 
 
 

 

St. Mary, Star of the Sea Parish Presents: 
2025 JUBILEE:  THE HOLY YEAR 

Pilgrimage to Rome 
October 8-16, 2025 

 

Please pick up the information pamphlets and 

reservation forms at both entrances of the 
church and in the  parish office if your are 

interested. 
 

Thank you and God Bless! 
 

 
 

 
ST. MARY, STAR OF THE SEA 

CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Job Opportunity! 

 

Open Position: Religious Education & 
 Adult Faith Formation Coordinator 

 

St. Mary, Star of the Sea Parish is looking for a Religious 
Ed & Adult Faith Formation Coordinator to work 30+ 
hours/week.  The individual for this position 
represents the parish community both within and 
outside the office and will strive to strengthen and 
motivate the faith of our youth and adult community. 

This individual will administer and implement religious 
education and adult faith programs that conforms 
with archdiocesan and universal church norms, 
policies, and guidelines.  

Education and/or experience: A degree in 
theology/pastoral ministry, religious education, or 
ministry formation. The candidate may also have 2-4 
years of experience in faith formation or a similar field.  

Job Skills: The individual should be able to work both 
independently and as a member of a pastoral team. 
Must be flexible and can manage repetitive tasks.  

Also, the ability to recruit, train, and supervise 
volunteers. Proven skills in administration, 
communication, and the computer. Social media skills 
are a plus! 

The position requires the individual to be an active, 
practicing Roman Catholic that belongs to a Catholic 
parish/institution/faith community and whose faith is 
compatible with the teachings and practices of the 
mission of the church. This position reports directly to 
the Pastor. 

If interested, please send a cover letter and a resume 
either by mail, email, or drop it at the office before/on 
June 15, 2024: 

St. Mary, Star of the Sea Catholic Church 
1465 Grand Ave, Astoria, OR 97103 
Email:  office@stmaryastoria.com  

 

 

 SAVE THE DATE… 

mailto:agodfrey@archdpdx.org
mailto:office@stmaryastoria.com
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150th Anniversary – Oct 12, 2024 

“Praise & Thanksgiving” 
Share your memories with us! 

Please email your memory to Dolores Sharp at 
sharpdolores@gmail.com and she will keep 
track and send on to the Parish office to be 
placed in the bulletin.  
 

Memory from Fergus Loughran 

 
As I reflect on the 150th anniversary, I 
realize that my family now has over three 
decades here.  It’s hard to believe, but 
when we joined the parish in 1990, Tammy 
and I were engaged.  I was working in 
Astoria while Tammy finished college and 
we married the week after she graduated 
from Willamette University where I had 
also attended. 
 
The last thirty years are filled with so many 
great memories of so many years of 
working with other parish families to 
decorate the church for Christmas.  Our 
children had their Baptisms, first 
Reconciliation, first Holy Communions,  
Confirmations, and two wedding here in St. 
Mary’s.  All three of our children attended 
Star of the Sea School until it closed when 
the youngest was in seventh grade.  The 
announcement of the school closure 
brought our whole family to tears that 
Sunday. 
 
We loved our years in the school.  I 
recently read a written memory of an 
alumni from 1945-57 who spoke of “the 
boxy, three-story building with no 
significant architectural style.  The 
plainness of the building belied the magic 
and education that was taking place 
inside.”  I couldn’t agree more.  I remember 
standing in the school one advent morning  
 
 

 
while the whole student body had morning 
prayer and sang “Oh Come O Come 
Emanuel,” and thought this is the beauty of 
Star of the Sea.  Our children had a great 
childhood because of Star; and Star 
definitely provided a strong foundation for 
them in both education and faith. 
 
We also treasure the years we have been 
privileged to work with the parish youth –to 
be a part of so many kids’ Confirmations 
and to see altar servers we worked with 
from second grade to high school 
graduation.  Those time were always 
emotional for us. 
 
I also can’t say enough about great 
parishioners we have known who I am sure 
are home in heaven.  People like Alice 
Turina, Don and Marie Rummel, Bill Leahy, 
Joanne Webb, Jerry Davis, Gib Munro, 
Evelyn Hankel, Dough Schlieski, Ed and 
Sylvia Betts, Kathleen Brady and so many 
more who showered our family with 
kindness. 
 
We treasure this St. Mary’s parish 
community, and always will. 
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